
Margo Brown 
 
I wanted to let you know that I fully support and encourage your efforts to secure financial
assurance for all un-bonded grandfathered COWDFs. It is unfair to the taxpayers of Wyoming, that
the state has allowed companies to make money off our resources, and then leave the mess for the
state to clean up. Thank you so much.
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